
March 7, 2017 
 

Today is a B day! 
 
 After School Activities 
 
No Activities today 
 
Congratulations to our Step Team for their 2nd 
place win over the weekend in a local step 
competition.  
 
Congratulations to our 8th grade volleyball 
team in their overall 3 in 1 2nd place win. Nice 
job ladies.   
 
 
Attention 8th grade girls!  Do you want to be a 
cheerleader next year in high school?  Pick up a 
flyer in visitor check in. Come to the 
informational meeting on March 21st at 6:30pm 
at North High.  Try outs begin the week of 
March 28th. 

Don’t forget the Book Fair is open!  Stop by the 
library between now and this Thursday to make 
your purchases! 

 
If your birthday is today make it awesome! 



 
 

 

 

 

                    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


